

196 Main Street, New Paltz, New York 12561 • Phone: (845)256-4100 • Fax: (845)256-4109 • www.newpaltz.k12.ny.us

Barbara P. Clinton

Principal

Tara Ryba Assistant Principal

February 9, 2018

Dear Parent/Guardian:

Parent/Teacher conferences will take place on Monday, March 12, 2018 from 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m.

In our effort to continue paperless communication, parents can begin scheduling Parent/Teacher conferences online beginning Tuesday, February 20th, 2018.

Please go the New Paltz High School website and click on the link "For Parents." Next, click on "Parent/Teacher Conferences" from the drop down menu and follow the instructions.

You may schedule appointments up until 11:00 a.m. on Monday, March 12th, 2018.

If you have any questions, please call the Main Office at 256-4100.

Thank you.

Bouls an P. Clit

Barbara P. Clinton

Principal

New Paltz High School